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Welcome to Torside
Discover the Longdendale Valley, once part of the Great Central Railway Line and 
a packhorse route for carrying salt from Cheshire to Yorkshire. You can now explore 
trails alongside the chain of reservoirs. The trails* around Torside provide enhanced 
accessibility paths with viewing platforms and changing facilities. Enjoy!
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Sailing and  
Windsurfing
Contact Glossop Sailing Club

Picnic areas

History

Nature Reserve

Horseriding
Torside car park provides parking
and tethering facilities

Spectacular views

Camping and 
caravanning
Available at Crowden through 
Camping and Caravanning
Club Limited

Toilets
Located at Crowden and Torside
car parks. Radar key required for
disabled facilities

Longdendale Valley
SK13 1HS
Woodhead Road (A628) in the
Longdendale Valley. Postcode for
the bottom of the reservoir chain.
Tel: 01925 463 065

Open all day,  
every day

Parking
Parking managed by Peak District 
National Park Authority

P1: Torside car park
B6105, Glossop, SK13 1JF

P2: Crowden car park
A628, Glossop, SK13 1HZ

Cycling
Trans Pennine Trail is part  
of the National Cycle Network  
as Route 62

Trails

Longdendale Trail (Torside section)*  
Approx. 2.48 miles / 4km  
either direction (east/west)
Easy | Intermediate | Advanced
Estimated time allowance: 1-2 hours
Suitable for wheelchairs and prams, with accessibility  
paths to viewing platforms, and regular rest points.  
This is a traffic-free cycling route.

*Form part of a much longer walking route

Torside circular route  
Approx. 3.85 miles / 6.2km
Easy | Intermediate | Advanced
Estimated time allowance: 2 hours
Not suitable for wheelchairs, prams and bikes.

This land, of which some is owned by United Utilities, provides water for the people of the North West and is open for the enjoyment and health of visitors - please treat it with respect.


